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 6th December 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

The Coates Primary School Choir are attending the prestigious Young Voices event in 
January 2025. To help fund raise towards the cost of the coach to Birmingham, we are 
holding a bake sale after school on 18th December. The sale will be held in the hall after 
school, so please bring your pennies, and your sweet tooth! Vegan bakes and dairy free 
alternatives will be available.  
 
If you would like to contribute a cake or other baked goods to the sale, please can these be 
brought into school on the morning of 18th December. Just a reminder that we are a nut free 
school, so no bakes with nuts in please.  
 
All funds raised from the bake sale will go towards the cost of the coach, and on behalf of 
the choir, we thank you in advance for your contributions! 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Penney 
Music Lead 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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Together we dream, believe and achieve! 
 


